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Administrative  
ANSI 835 remittance advice files 
PROVIDERS AFFECTED BY CHANGE HEALTHCARE OUTAGE 

Updates include: 

A consumable version of the ANSI 835 remittance advice files for providers affected by the Change Healthcare outage 
is now available through the Provider Portal. Individuals with a Provider Portal account can access these files through 
the Remittance Inquiry application. For now, this option is only available to providers affected by the Change 
Healthcare outage.  

If your practice was initially impacted by the Change Healthcare outage and eventually enrolled with a different 
clearinghouse, remittance advice files will only be available during the outage time your NPIs were enrolled through 
Change Healthcare. If you are unable to locate a remittance file after transitioning to a different clearinghouse, please 
check with your EDI staff or software vendor before inquiring directly with HealthPartners. 

Individuals who need a HealthPartners Provider Portal account should contact their site delegate (click here to find 
your delegate healthpartners.com/findmydelegate) or register their organization by visiting 
healthpartners.com/provider and clicking on “Register Here” or healthpartners.com/providerregistration. 

Within the Remittance Inquiry application, remittance advice files are searchable by check/EFT #, date range and 
provider, or by claim number. Regardless of search type, the results will provide a summary line with an Open Remit 
link to generate the remittance details. Clicking the Open Remit link reveals the remittance options: 

• View Remit as PDF 

• Download Remit as PDF 

• Download 835 remit as .txt file 

o (only available to Change Healthcare enrolled NPIs) 

 

https://www.healthpartners.com/findmydelegate
http://www.healthpartners.com/providerregistration
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If you have questions regarding the content of this newsletter, please contact the person indicated in the article or call  
your HealthPartners Service Specialist. If you don’t have his/her phone number, please call 952-883-5589 or toll-free at  
888-638-6648. This newsletter is available online at healthpartners.com/fastfacts. 
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